
 

 
 

 
**UPDATE** NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

UPCOMING PLAN FOR THE 2015 8-HOUR OZONE STANDARD 
AND 2020 RACT SIP 

 

******************************************************************************************** 
March 16, 2020 Update: Given the international COVID-19 pandemic, and 
consistent with the California Department of Public Health’s recommendations and 
Governor Newsom’s Executive Order N-25-20, the District is updating the format 
of this March 17, 2020 workshop to be a webinar-only format, where members of 
the public wanting to participate in the workshop must do so remotely via the 
webcast.  Members of the public participating in this workshop may submit their 
comments and questions to the District electronically via email at 
webcast@valleyair.org while the workshop is occurring, and submitted comments 
will be read for other participants to hear. 
******************************************************************************************** 
 
The San Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control District (District) invites you to attend 
a public workshop to present, discuss, and receive feedback on upcoming District 
planning efforts related to the federal 2015 8-hour ozone standard, including the 
reasonably available control technology (RACT) requirements. 
 
DATE: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 
TIME: 3:00 p.m.  
 
Documents for this workshop and additional information will be available at 
http://www.valleyair.org/workshops.  If you are unable to review the documents 
online, a paper copy can be obtained by calling (559) 230-6000 or by faxing your 
request to (559) 230-6064. 
 
To request Spanish interpreting services, please contact Maricela Velasquez at 
(559) 230-6000 at least 7 days prior to the meeting date.  Para solicitar servicios 
de interpretación en Español, por favor póngase en contacto con Maricela 
Velasquez al (559) 230-6000 por lo menos 7 días antes de le fecha de la reunión. 
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